
Project overview
The City is going to rebuild 35th and 36th streets be-
tween Blaisdell and Chicago avenues. The project is a full                 
reconstruction project, involving the entire right-of-way. 
The area where the work will happen includes single-family 
housing with a mixture of apartment buildings, businesses, 
Green Central Elementary School, and Hosmer Library. This 
project aims to improve the right-of-way for all people in 
all the ways they move around. It will also update the street 
design to better meet the needs of the community. 

Learn more 
Visit our webpage online at: Minneapolismn.gov/government/projects/36th-st-blaisdell-ave-chicago-ave/

Contact us
Fontaine Burruss,Transportation Planner - Public Works 
      612-673-3614         Fontaine. Burruss@minneapolismn.gov
Ryan Ackerman, Associate Transportation Planner - Public Works 
      612-791-1670         Ryan.Ackerman@minneapolismn.gov 

For reasonable accommodations or alternative formats:  
People who are deaf or hard of hearing can use a relay service to 
call 311 at 612-673-3000. TTY users call 612-673-2157. 

Para asistencia 612-673-2700 - Rau kev pab 612-673-2800  
- Hadii aad Caawimaad u baahantahay 612-673-3500.

This project is aligned with the Transportation Action Plan, the city’s vision for safer, greener 
and more modern streets that serve all people and all the ways they want to get around.

Project schedule
2024/2025 2027/20282025/2026 2028
Planning > Design > Construction > Completion

35TH AND 36TH STREET
Reconstruction Project - Blaisdell Avenue to Chicago Avenue

Project goals
• Design safer, calmer and more resilient streets

• Make sure people can walk, bike, roll and access transit
safely and comfortably

• Replace and upgrade old streets, sidewalks and other pub-
lic infrastructure

• Build streets that reflect the community’s priorities and
needs

• Include more green space and support healthy trees.

• Use green infrastructure to collect and treat stormwater.

Existing Conditions
35th and 36th streets in the project area were built in the 
early 1960s. Even though a temporary fix was done in 2012 
to make the pavement better, both streets are still old and 
in bad condition. Lots of people use these streets every day, 
with around 200 people walking, 90 people biking, and 
between 4,200 and 10,000 people driving.  According to 
the City’s Vision Zero Action Plan, both 35th Street and 36th 
Street are known to have had many serious crashes. So, the 
goal of the improvements is to make these streets safer to 
prevent more people from getting hurt or even losing their 
lives.

Last updated date 10/16/24 Page 1 of 1




